


 
As the Deputyship of Postgraduate Studies and Scientific 
Research strives to activate the role of research chairs, a 
number of 4 research contracts related to the Sheikh Abdullah 
Bin Abdulmohsen Al-Tuweijri for Applied Research and 
Stroke Cases were signed by the Department of Research 
Chairs. This was attended by His Excellency the Vice-Rector 
for Postgraduate Studies and Scientific Research Dr. 
Mohammad Al-Shaya’a and the Director of the Research 
Chairs Dr. Abdullah Awwad Al-Harbi, members of the 
scientific Committee, supervisors and researchers. 

Such research contributes significantly with substance and 
value to the treatment of strokes.  


